Charter Township of Gun Plain
Special Meeting
September 25, 2018

Supervisor Vandenberg called a special meeting to order at 7:00 PM. The following board members
were present Kopka, Morehouse, Meert, Vandenberg, Pearson and Horton. Absent Shannon.

Approximately 42 guest were present.
Also present was the Allegan County Drain Commissioner and the Road Commission.
Resident’s voiced their concerns over flooding in the area.

VanDenBerg reported that the township cannot use township funds on private property to fix their
problem.

The Allegan County Drain Commissioner stated that they cannot retain more water up stream, it has to
flow the way the original McVean drain was built in the early 1900's.

The Road Commission considered putting in a covert, but after further consideration decided not to.

The board discussed weather no not to move forward with a petition. The board decided to leave it up
to the resident’s in the area to petition the township if they want to move forward with a petition
because it would affect them financially.

Adjournment

Vandenberg motioned to adjourn at 8:17 PM. Meert seconded. Motion carried.




